
The assistance and Access act is a ridiculous piece of legislation In its current form. It will cause 
significant harms to the tech industry in Australia. In fact the fate of Huawei is an example of what 
could happen to Australian tech businesses overseas if the ridiculousness of this law is not reformed. 
Most companies would rather leave Australia and keep their international clientele.  

Review of the Telecommunications and Other Legislation Amendment (Assistance and Access) Act 2018
Submission 20


